City of Oakridge
48318 E. 1°* Street-P.0. Box 1410
Oakridge, Oregon 97463
Phone: 541-782-2258 FAX: 541-782-1081

A public hearing on the proposed Medical Marijuana Dispensary Moratorium, Ordinance 905
will be held at the City of Oakridge Council Chambers, 47674 School St, Room 8, Oakridge,
Oregon. The hearing will take place on Thursday, April 17, 2014 at 7:00 pm. The purpose of
the hearing is to discuss the Medical Marijuana Dispensary Moratorium with interested
persons. A copy of the Proposed Ordinance may be inspected on or after April 11, 2014 at
the Oakridge City Hall office 48318 E. 15t St, Oakridge, OR between the hours of 8:00 am
and 5:00 pm. The proposed Ordinance can also be viewed on the Cities Web Site at
WWW.CIL.OAKRIDGE.OR.US



